
 

 

 

 

21st May 2018 

 

Dear all, 

 

Every year we take part in the Great Heights Talent Show and in the past we have put 

forward some fantastic acts, showcasing some of the amazingly talented children that 

we have at Russell Hall. This year the auditions will be held in school, on Thursday 14th 

June, and the Talent Show takes place at Queensbury High School on Thursday 28th 

June.  

 

Anyone from KS2 can audition: all you have to do is decide what you are going to do, fill 

in a slip and return it to me by Monday 11th June (straight after half term). Everyone 

who fills in a slip will be given a time slot, to come along and give it a go! Then two acts 

will be chosen from all those that enter to represent us at the Talent Show.  

 

So, the better you can make your act before the audition, the more chance you will 

have of getting through. In the past we have seen, singers (solo, duets, groups), 

rappers, poets, dancers, comedians, musicians, gymnasts, magicians, clowns, jugglers, 

allsorts!!! 

Please try and bring with you anything that you will need, such as music, costumes, 

props, instruments, props (don’t worry – we can help with some of this if you get 

through). To give yourself the best chance, make sure you get lots of practice in – 

especially if you are a group. You have all of half term to polish your act. 

 

Good luck! 

Mrs Grist 

 

 

Talent Show Auditions 
 

Name/s: ___________________________________________ 
 
Class:______________________________________________ 
What is your act? 
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 
If you are singing, please would you say which song and who it is by 
and bring your own music to the audition. 


